
From: Adam Ford
To: Ingrid Berzins
Cc: Olivia Yana
Subject: FW: Wentworthville Northside West Clinic - tree 47 clarification
Date: Tuesday, 2 August 2022 2:05:02 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.gif
image549776.png

Hi Ingrid,
 
Firstly, we apologise for the delay in responding.
 
We confirm that the conclusions in the arborist report is to be wholly applied to the
development, including tree 47, as well as other tree’s along the boundary of Council’s Lytton
Street Park.  
 
Furthermore to Tree 47, Council’s Senior Tree management Officer recommends removal and
replacement of the tree with the same species – Eucalyptus microcorys.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss further as needed.
 
Regards
Adam
 
                                                                                                      ​

ADAM FORD
LANDSCAPE ARCHITECT

​16 Memorial Avenue, PO Box 42 Merrylands NSW 2160
T 
E  
W www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au

From: Olivia Yana < > 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 August 2022 1:02 PM
To: Stephen Palucci < >; Adam Ford
< >
Subject: RE: Wentworthville Northside West Clinic - tree 47 clarification
 
Hi Adam,
 
Please respond to Ingrid accordingly.
 
Regards,
 
                                                                                                      ​









Senior Planning Officer
Social and Infrastructure Assessments | Department of Planning and Environment
T    |  E   
4 Parramatta Square, Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

 
The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the
traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and
collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
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